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Attendance this week 97%

National Value 94.2%

Wiltshire Value 94.5%

Dear Parents and Carers,
What a super start we have had to the term! Badgers have started their topic on the ancient Greeks by holding a 
mini Olympics. Otters have begun to look at the rainforest and have written some amazing descriptive sentences. 
Foxes have been looking at where are food comes from, and how many miles it travels.

Recapping and Revisiting Learning 
As part of our broad and balanced curriculum at Heytesbury, we cover a wide range of subjects, knowledge and 
skills. Over the past two terms we have been looking at how we can develop our curriculum to allow children to 
revisit prior learning, ensuring that they know more and remember more. 
Each of our subjects now has a set of strands that are mapped across the seven primary school years. These strands 
allow teachers to see what learning has come before the current topic, and where the children will revisit this 
knowledge in the future. This allows us to revisit different areas and ensure the building blocks for new learning are 
in place. 
We have started to use our early morning session before Collective Worship to ask the children questions relating to 
knowledge that they have previously covered. At 8:45, when the children come into school there are four questions 
for them to answer, linking to knowledge that they have previously learnt. These are then discussed as a class and 
the answers shared. The use of this cognitive revisiting strategy supports the children to process their knowledge 
and understanding, ensuring the move from working memory to long term memory. This is crucial as we work to 
support children in managing their cognitive load, making sure that working memory is not overloaded. 

Change in Opening Times
Just a reminder about an upcoming change to our school day. At the moment we have a soft opening, where the 
children are able to come into school between 8:45 and 9:00, any child not in school by 9:00 being marked as late. 
After Easter, this will be changed to a hard opening time of 8:45. All of the children will need to be in school for the 
8:45 start time to ensure that we meet with the government requirements. A huge thank you to HEFA for organising a super 

pancake breakfast. We had a delicious time.
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Value of the Term
This week we have introduced the value of the term. This term it is Forgiveness. We have talked about the importance 
of meaning what you say when you say sorry. The older children have also discussed that sometimes it is hard to forgive
someone and it might take time before you can be forgiving. In the Lords Prayer we are taught to ask God to ‘forgive our 
sins as we forgive people who sin against us’. We will be continuing to look at this value across the term, thinking about 
how we can live it in our day-to-day lives. I would encourage you to talk about forgiveness with the children over the 
next few weeks.

Thank you so much for your continued help and support, as we work together to enable all children at our school to 
flourish. If you have any questions or queries, please do get in touch. Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Anderson

We have had a lot of school 
improvements over the half term 
break including; the new security 
cameras, new emergency lighting in 
the hall, Foxes Classroom has been 
painted and Otters class have a 
brand new writing shed.



If you are not currently receiving Free School Meals, please see 
the criteria to check whether you may be eligible to apply. Free 
School Meals are available to eligible children that attend school 
within Wiltshire on a fulltime basis. This includes Nursery 
children of compulsory school age who attend school full-time. 

If you think that you may qualify for Free School Meals please 
see the application form on the Wiltshire Council Website 
https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals

Last term as 
part of our 
work on staying 
safe online, we 
asked the 
children what 
their digital 
footprint was 
like. Many of 
our children use 
apps like TikTok, 
even though 
the age 
restriction for it 
and other apps 
like it is 13 and 
above.

Here you can 
find information 
about TikTok, 
and what it 
does along with 
the risks and 
advice for 
parents and 
carers.

SEND Fact of the Week
Did you know?
The statistics show that 14.6 per cent of 10-year-olds have SEN 
support. This reduces to 12.5 per cent of 11-year-olds and 
continues to decline as age increases.

SATs Revision: Year sixes now have their maths
revision guides to use to develop their knowledge 
and understanding as they learn to take 
responsibility for their own learning. This week, have 
a look at the section on finding percentages of 
amounts.

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals


March dates for your diary: 
Thursday 2nd March- World Book Day include a stay and learn from 2:15-3:00
Monday 6th March- Paralympic Athlete visit
Friday 17th March- Red Nose day
Week beginning 21st March- Scholastic book fair

Friday 24th March- Otters Class cake sale
Friday 31st March- Easter experience at the church

Friday 31st March- Last day of term

Attendance

This week Otters and Badgers have the highest 
attendance with 100%. Remember that we are 
aiming for everyone to have 95% attendance or 

higher across the school year

Birthdays

Happy Birthday to Oliver and Jacob

House Points

Mars: 67 points
Jupiter: 57 

points
Mercury: 41 

points

This weeks 
winners are 

Mars!

Values Champions
Henry Beck – being an amazing maths superhero this week, 
ordering and exploring bigger numbers and making pairs! Well 
done. 
Rosa Bennett – Making wonderful rainforest music and dance 
this week.  Well done. 
Dylan - Dylan has had a brilliant first week back at school. He 
has tried really hard in his lessons.
Nancie - Nancie has had a superb attitude towards her learning 
this week and tried really hard to improve her handwriting.
Kyle - for demonstrating courage and perseverance in his 
maths work this week - especially when dealing with decimals. 
Mia - for demonstrating wisdom and perseverance in her 
maths work this week - especially when converting fractions to 
decimals.
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